Resolution 4/2. Proposal for the development of minimum rules
for the administration of criminal justice*

The Commission on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice,

Taking note of the report of the Secretary-General® on the development of United Nations minimum
rules for the administration of criminal justice, prepared in pursuance of Economic: and Social Council
resolution 1994/17 of 25 July 1994,

Welcoming the replies received from States and institutions to a request from the Secretary-General for
comments on the desirability of preparing and adopting minimum rules for the administration of criminal
justice,

Considering that it requires further comments on the subject in order to facilitate its consideration of
the matter,

Requests the Secretary-General to seek more comments from States on the advisability and on the
specific content of the draft minimum rules for the administration of criminal justice” in order for him to
submit an analytical report, including options on how to proceed in this matter, to be considered by the
Commission on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice at its fifth session.



